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STAFF NEWS 
Our Head of Centre Mary and Team Leader Naomi have now returned, welcome back to you both!  
Some wonderful news to share, our CDO Abbie welcomed a beautiful baby girl, welcome to the world Cora! I am 
sure you will join us in wishing Abbie and her family all the best! 
We would also like to extend a big thank you to CDO’s Yvonne and Stephanie.  Yvonne and Stephanie are based at 
other establishments but have been helping out at Yokerburn during our period of low staffing – your support has 
been invaluable ladies so thank you! 
 
EASTER FUNDRAISING 
To celebrate Easter the children will be taking part in a Sponsored Easter Egg Hunt in our community woodland 
within the campus.  Sponsor Forms will be given out next week with more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
INCREDIBLE EGGS 
During the month of March we have something very exciting happening! We will be working with Incredible Eggs 
and taking delivery of some chick eggs! The children will be able to observe and learn all about the stages of life 
through from egg, to hatching, to chicks! The chicks will hatch within a few days of receiving the eggs, they can 
then be cared for, carefully handled and observed until they are returned to the Incredible Eggs team.  We are 
looking forward to welcoming these new additions to Yokerburn and will be sure to keep you up to date on their 
antics!  
 
 
 
 
TOYS FROM HOME 
We would like to remind all parents/carers that children are not permitted to bring toys from home into the 
nursery.  We understand that the children like to bring toys to show their friends however they can become 
upset if a toy is lost or broken. In order to keep these special items safe and secure we urge parents to leave 
them at home. We have plenty of toys and resources in nursery for the children to enjoy throughout the day. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
SEESAW 
All Seesaw accounts are now live – if you do not have access to your child’s Seesaw account or if you are having 
any issues please speak to Carol-Anne who will be able to assist.  



 
 
 
 
REQUIREMENTS FOR OUTDOOR PLAY 
Whilst at nursery the children experience many activities both inside and outdoors. The children are given the 
opportunity to play outside every day, in all weathers.  It is important that children come to nursery with the 
appropriate clothing to ensure they can gain the full benefits of all experiences.  Please ensure your child comes 
to nursery with: 

- Waterproof warm jacket 
- Wellies 
- Hat, gloves & scarf 
- At least one full change of clothes (multiple changes required if your child is toilet training) 
- Sun Hat 

 
 
 
PICK UP / DROP OFF TIMES 
It is important that all parents / carers pick up and drop off their child at nursery at their agreed time.  Staffing 
rotas are organised around the children’s start and end times to ensure that staffing remains at a safe ratio 
throughout the day.  If you bring your child to nursery early or collect them late this can cause rooms to be over 
their safe number of children for that time of day. If you are running late then please phone the nursery as soon 
as possible so that we can inform the staff within your child’s room. If you are unsure of your child’s nursery 
times please speak to a member of management or the office. 
 
 
 
 
ILLNESS REPORTING 
If your child is unwell and unable to attend nursery we would ask that you please contact us by phone on 0141-
952-9962 at your earliest convenience. 
We would also like to remind parents/carers that if your child has experienced any sickness and/or diarrhoea 
they must be off nursery for 48 hours from the last bout of sickness/diarrhoea.  This is vitally important to 
prevent the spread of illness within the nursery. 
We would ask that you please consider if your child will be happy to attend nursery when they are unwell. Although 
children can attend if suffering from a cold or mild illness they may not be feeling themselves within the playroom 
environment and may not feel entirely comfortable.  We would ask that you please consider this before sending 
your child to nursery unwell.  
 
 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
We currently have a high volume of lost property items within the nursery that have not been claimed.  Please 
ensure all of your child’s clothing and shoes are labelled with their name, this helps us to identify any lost 
property and return it to its rightful owner. If an item of lost property does not have a name and is not claimed 
within 1 week it will be donated to charity via the Nessie Bin. 
 
 
 
KEEPING IN TOUCH 
If you have recently moved house or changed your phone number or email address please let the office know 
ASAP. This allows to keep your record up to date and ensures that you will not miss any newsletters or important 
emails and texts. 
 



 
 
 
ALLERGIES 
We have children and staff members who have severe allergies within the nursery. The following items must not 
be brought into the nursery environment: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would also like to remind all parents / carers please do not send your child into nursery with any food and 
drink items, either in their hand or in their bags.  It is important that we are able to monitor all food and drink 
consumed on the premises.  Snacks and lunch are provided during nursery hours therefore children are not 
required to bring anything with them.  Any food or drink items found within bags or jackets will be disposed 
of. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
 
DONATIONS NEEDED 
We are looking for donations of the following items: old CD’s, Pots & Pans, Kitchen Utensils, windchimes, bottle 
crates, cable reels, wood planks, hula hoops, compost / soil, plant pots & old tyres. If you have any of these that 
you would be happy to donate to the nursery it would be greatly appreciated! 
 
 
 
 
TOY FUND 
Thank you to all parents & carers for their continued Toy Fund donations! The suggested donation is £2 per 
week or whatever you can afford. Without these invaluable contributions we would not be able to provide the 
children with birthday presents, Christmas presents, special events and end of year graduations! The Toy Fund 
envelopes are handed out each month – if you haven’t received yours yet please speak to the office. Donations 
can be posted in the Toy Fund box at the main office door. THANK YOU! 
 
 
 
 
YOKERBURN PANTRY 
We have set up our Yokerburn Pantry which is situated outside the main office.  We have food items, nappies, 
toiletries and clothing all available for those who require it. Please take anything you need in moderation, no 
questions asked. We are also happy to accept donations of unopened baby formula, nappies, food and unwanted 
clothing.  
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STARTING SCHOOL 
Our Starting School Information board is now up and running – this can be found on the wall beside the Lomond 
Room door.  We will put all information regarding school transitions onto this board as and when we receive it. 
If you have submitted a placing request for your child we would ask that you please let us know as soon as you 
receive your decision – this allows us to ensure we have an accurate list of which school each child is attending. 
We have added all children’s photos to the Starting School wall – this allows parents/carers to see which other 
children are attending the same school as your child.  If your child has been placed under the incorrect school on 
the wall please let us know so that we can update our records. 
 
Tuesday 25th June 6pm – 7.30pm – School Leavers Graduation  
 
Finish dates for all children starting school in August: 
 
TERM TIME CHILDREN – Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 
52 WEEK CHILDREN – Friday 2nd August 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Easter Holiday – Fri 29th March – Good Friday (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN) 
                   Mon 1st April – Easter Monday (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN) 
 
Term Time Easter Holiday – Mon 1st April – Fri 12th April (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL TERM TIME CHILDREN) 
       Term time children return to nursery on Mon 15th April.  
 

A list of all holiday dates for the year is 
available from the nursery office. 
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We have added all children’s photos to the Starting School wall – this allows parents/carers to see which other 
children are attending the same school as your child.  If your child has been placed under the incorrect school on 
the wall please let us know so that we can update our records. 
 
Tuesday 25th June 6pm – 7.30pm – School Leavers Graduation  
 
Finish dates for all children starting school in August: 
 
TERM TIME CHILDREN – Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 
52 WEEK CHILDREN – Friday 2nd August 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Easter Holiday – Fri 29th March – Good Friday (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN) 
                   Mon 1st April – Easter Monday (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN) 
 
Term Time Easter Holiday – Mon 1st April – Fri 12th April (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL TERM TIME CHILDREN) 
       Term time children return to nursery on Mon 15th April.  
 

A list of all holiday dates for the year is 
available from the nursery office. 
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STAFF NEWS 
Our Head of Centre Mary and Team Leader Naomi have now returned, welcome back to you both!  
Some wonderful news to share, our CDO Abbie welcomed a beautiful baby girl, welcome to the world Cora! I am 
sure you will join us in wishing Abbie and her family all the best! 
We would also like to extend a big thank you to CDO’s Yvonne and Stephanie.  Yvonne and Stephanie are based at 
other establishments but have been helping out at Yokerburn during our period of low staffing – your support has 
been invaluable ladies so thank you! 
 
EASTER FUNDRAISING 
To celebrate Easter the children will be taking part in a Sponsored Easter Egg Hunt in our community woodland 
within the campus.  Sponsor Forms will be given out next week with more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
INCREDIBLE EGGS 
During the month of March we have something very exciting happening! We will be working with Incredible Eggs 
and taking delivery of some chick eggs! The children will be able to observe and learn all about the stages of life 
through from egg, to hatching, to chicks! The chicks will hatch within a few days of receiving the eggs, they can 
then be cared for, carefully handled and observed until they are returned to the Incredible Eggs team.  We are 
looking forward to welcoming these new additions to Yokerburn and will be sure to keep you up to date on their 
antics!  
 
 
 
 
TOYS FROM HOME 
We would like to remind all parents/carers that children are not permitted to bring toys from home into the 
nursery.  We understand that the children like to bring toys to show their friends however they can become 
upset if a toy is lost or broken. In order to keep these special items safe and secure we urge parents to leave 
them at home. We have plenty of toys and resources in nursery for the children to enjoy throughout the day. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
SEESAW 
All Seesaw accounts are now live – if you do not have access to your child’s Seesaw account or if you are having 
any issues please speak to Carol-Anne who will be able to assist.  



 
 
 
 
REQUIREMENTS FOR OUTDOOR PLAY 
Whilst at nursery the children experience many activities both inside and outdoors. The children are given the 
opportunity to play outside every day, in all weathers.  It is important that children come to nursery with the 
appropriate clothing to ensure they can gain the full benefits of all experiences.  Please ensure your child comes 
to nursery with: 

- Waterproof warm jacket 
- Wellies 
- Hat, gloves & scarf 
- At least one full change of clothes (multiple changes required if your child is toilet training) 
- Sun Hat 

 
 
 
PICK UP / DROP OFF TIMES 
It is important that all parents / carers pick up and drop off their child at nursery at their agreed time.  Staffing 
rotas are organised around the children’s start and end times to ensure that staffing remains at a safe ratio 
throughout the day.  If you bring your child to nursery early or collect them late this can cause rooms to be over 
their safe number of children for that time of day. If you are running late then please phone the nursery as soon 
as possible so that we can inform the staff within your child’s room. If you are unsure of your child’s nursery 
times please speak to a member of management or the office. 
 
 
 
 
ILLNESS REPORTING 
If your child is unwell and unable to attend nursery we would ask that you please contact us by phone on 0141-
952-9962 at your earliest convenience. 
We would also like to remind parents/carers that if your child has experienced any sickness and/or diarrhoea 
they must be off nursery for 48 hours from the last bout of sickness/diarrhoea.  This is vitally important to 
prevent the spread of illness within the nursery. 
We would ask that you please consider if your child will be happy to attend nursery when they are unwell. Although 
children can attend if suffering from a cold or mild illness they may not be feeling themselves within the playroom 
environment and may not feel entirely comfortable.  We would ask that you please consider this before sending 
your child to nursery unwell.  
 
 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
We currently have a high volume of lost property items within the nursery that have not been claimed.  Please 
ensure all of your child’s clothing and shoes are labelled with their name, this helps us to identify any lost 
property and return it to its rightful owner. If an item of lost property does not have a name and is not claimed 
within 1 week it will be donated to charity via the Nessie Bin. 
 
 
 
KEEPING IN TOUCH 
If you have recently moved house or changed your phone number or email address please let the office know 
ASAP. This allows to keep your record up to date and ensures that you will not miss any newsletters or important 
emails and texts. 
 



 
 
 
ALLERGIES 
We have children and staff members who have severe allergies within the nursery. The following items must not 
be brought into the nursery environment: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would also like to remind all parents / carers please do not send your child into nursery with any food and 
drink items, either in their hand or in their bags.  It is important that we are able to monitor all food and drink 
consumed on the premises.  Snacks and lunch are provided during nursery hours therefore children are not 
required to bring anything with them.  Any food or drink items found within bags or jackets will be disposed 
of. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 
 
DONATIONS NEEDED 
We are looking for donations of the following items: old CD’s, Pots & Pans, Kitchen Utensils, windchimes, bottle 
crates, cable reels, wood planks, hula hoops, compost / soil, plant pots & old tyres. If you have any of these that 
you would be happy to donate to the nursery it would be greatly appreciated! 
 
 
 
 
TOY FUND 
Thank you to all parents & carers for their continued Toy Fund donations! The suggested donation is £2 per 
week or whatever you can afford. Without these invaluable contributions we would not be able to provide the 
children with birthday presents, Christmas presents, special events and end of year graduations! The Toy Fund 
envelopes are handed out each month – if you haven’t received yours yet please speak to the office. Donations 
can be posted in the Toy Fund box at the main office door. THANK YOU! 
 
 
 
 
YOKERBURN PANTRY 
We have set up our Yokerburn Pantry which is situated outside the main office.  We have food items, nappies, 
toiletries and clothing all available for those who require it. Please take anything you need in moderation, no 
questions asked. We are also happy to accept donations of unopened baby formula, nappies, food and unwanted 
clothing.  
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Thank you to all parents & carers for their continued Toy Fund donations! The suggested donation is £2 per 
week or whatever you can afford. Without these invaluable contributions we would not be able to provide the 
children with birthday presents, Christmas presents, special events and end of year graduations! The Toy Fund 
envelopes are handed out each month – if you haven’t received yours yet please speak to the office. Donations 
can be posted in the Toy Fund box at the main office door. THANK YOU! 
 
 
 
 
YOKERBURN PANTRY 
We have set up our Yokerburn Pantry which is situated outside the main office.  We have food items, nappies, 
toiletries and clothing all available for those who require it. Please take anything you need in moderation, no 
questions asked. We are also happy to accept donations of unopened baby formula, nappies, food and unwanted 
clothing.  
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STARTING SCHOOL 
Our Starting School Information board is now up and running – this can be found on the wall beside the Lomond 
Room door.  We will put all information regarding school transitions onto this board as and when we receive it. 
If you have submitted a placing request for your child we would ask that you please let us know as soon as you 
receive your decision – this allows us to ensure we have an accurate list of which school each child is attending. 
We have added all children’s photos to the Starting School wall – this allows parents/carers to see which other 
children are attending the same school as your child.  If your child has been placed under the incorrect school on 
the wall please let us know so that we can update our records. 
 
Tuesday 25th June 6pm – 7.30pm – School Leavers Graduation  
 
Finish dates for all children starting school in August: 
 
TERM TIME CHILDREN – Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 
52 WEEK CHILDREN – Friday 2nd August 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Easter Holiday – Fri 29th March – Good Friday (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN) 
                   Mon 1st April – Easter Monday (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN) 
 
Term Time Easter Holiday – Mon 1st April – Fri 12th April (NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL TERM TIME CHILDREN) 
       Term time children return to nursery on Mon 15th April.  
 

A list of all holiday dates for the year is 
available from the nursery office. 
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STAFF NEWS 
Our Head of Centre Mary and Team Leader Naomi have now returned, welcome back to you both!  
Some wonderful news to share, our CDO Abbie welcomed a beautiful baby girl, welcome to the world Cora! I am 
sure you will join us in wishing Abbie and her family all the best! 
We would also like to extend a big thank you to CDO’s Yvonne and Stephanie.  Yvonne and Stephanie are based at 
other establishments but have been helping out at Yokerburn during our period of low staffing – your support has 
been invaluable ladies so thank you! 
 
EASTER FUNDRAISING 
To celebrate Easter the children will be taking part in a Sponsored Easter Egg Hunt in our community woodland 
within the campus.  Sponsor Forms will be given out next week with more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
INCREDIBLE EGGS 
During the month of March we have something very exciting happening! We will be working with Incredible Eggs 
and taking delivery of some chick eggs! The children will be able to observe and learn all about the stages of life 
through from egg, to hatching, to chicks! The chicks will hatch within a few days of receiving the eggs, they can 
then be cared for, carefully handled and observed until they are returned to the Incredible Eggs team.  We are 
looking forward to welcoming these new additions to Yokerburn and will be sure to keep you up to date on their 
antics!  
 
 
 
 
TOYS FROM HOME 
We would like to remind all parents/carers that children are not permitted to bring toys from home into the 
nursery.  We understand that the children like to bring toys to show their friends however they can become 
upset if a toy is lost or broken. In order to keep these special items safe and secure we urge parents to leave 
them at home. We have plenty of toys and resources in nursery for the children to enjoy throughout the day. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
SEESAW 
All Seesaw accounts are now live – if you do not have access to your child’s Seesaw account or if you are having 
any issues please speak to Carol-Anne who will be able to assist.  



 
 
 
 
REQUIREMENTS FOR OUTDOOR PLAY 
Whilst at nursery the children experience many activities both inside and outdoors. The children are given the 
opportunity to play outside every day, in all weathers.  It is important that children come to nursery with the 
appropriate clothing to ensure they can gain the full benefits of all experiences.  Please ensure your child comes 
to nursery with: 

- Waterproof warm jacket 
- Wellies 
- Hat, gloves & scarf 
- At least one full change of clothes (multiple changes required if your child is toilet training) 
- Sun Hat 

 
 
 
PICK UP / DROP OFF TIMES 
It is important that all parents / carers pick up and drop off their child at nursery at their agreed time.  Staffing 
rotas are organised around the children’s start and end times to ensure that staffing remains at a safe ratio 
throughout the day.  If you bring your child to nursery early or collect them late this can cause rooms to be over 
their safe number of children for that time of day. If you are running late then please phone the nursery as soon 
as possible so that we can inform the staff within your child’s room. If you are unsure of your child’s nursery 
times please speak to a member of management or the office. 
 
 
 
 
ILLNESS REPORTING 
If your child is unwell and unable to attend nursery we would ask that you please contact us by phone on 0141-
952-9962 at your earliest convenience. 
We would also like to remind parents/carers that if your child has experienced any sickness and/or diarrhoea 
they must be off nursery for 48 hours from the last bout of sickness/diarrhoea.  This is vitally important to 
prevent the spread of illness within the nursery. 
We would ask that you please consider if your child will be happy to attend nursery when they are unwell. Although 
children can attend if suffering from a cold or mild illness they may not be feeling themselves within the playroom 
environment and may not feel entirely comfortable.  We would ask that you please consider this before sending 
your child to nursery unwell.  
 
 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
We currently have a high volume of lost property items within the nursery that have not been claimed.  Please 
ensure all of your child’s clothing and shoes are labelled with their name, this helps us to identify any lost 
property and return it to its rightful owner. If an item of lost property does not have a name and is not claimed 
within 1 week it will be donated to charity via the Nessie Bin. 
 
 
 
KEEPING IN TOUCH 
If you have recently moved house or changed your phone number or email address please let the office know 
ASAP. This allows to keep your record up to date and ensures that you will not miss any newsletters or important 
emails and texts. 
 



 
 
 
ALLERGIES 
We have children and staff members who have severe allergies within the nursery. The following items must not 
be brought into the nursery environment: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would also like to remind all parents / carers please do not send your child into nursery with any food and 
drink items, either in their hand or in their bags.  It is important that we are able to monitor all food and drink 
consumed on the premises.  Snacks and lunch are provided during nursery hours therefore children are not 
required to bring anything with them.  Any food or drink items found within bags or jackets will be disposed 
of. Thank you for your support! 
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TOY FUND 
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children with birthday presents, Christmas presents, special events and end of year graduations! The Toy Fund 
envelopes are handed out each month – if you haven’t received yours yet please speak to the office. Donations 
can be posted in the Toy Fund box at the main office door. THANK YOU! 
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